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Report Cards and Parent/Teacher 

Report Cards for September to November will go home with students on Thursday, December 1st. Parent Teacher 

appointments will take place on the morning of Friday, December 9th with one evening Parent/Teacher block. 

 

 

Home and School Update               

The Saint Rose Home & School will be hosting fund raisers for student activities and presentations throughout 

the school. Our first fund raisers are Java Moose with orders and payment due on Monday,  November 7th. 

Please make cheques payable to Saint Rose Home and School.  Orders will arrive in time for Christmas. 
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Austin Mitchell 

 

 Kindergarten Immunization Record/Kindergarten Registration 

Please send an updated copy of your child’s immunization record to the school office. Many students did not have the 

4-year booster at the time of school registration. Students are required to show proof of immunizations for school 

entry. If you have questions, please contact your local public health office (Saint John- 658-2285 or toll free 1-800-545-

8008). 

If you missed Kindergarten Registration Week (Oct. 11th-14th), please contact the school at 658-5364. This includes 

families who have a child who will be 4 on or before December 31st of this year. 

Dates To Remember: 

November 11th – Remembrance Day (no school) 

November 14th – Wear Blue for Diabetes Awareness 

November 16th-23rd – Online milk and lunch orders for December 

November 14th-17th – Respect and Diversity Week 

November 18th – Report Card Writing and Staff Professional Learning (no school for 

students) 

November 26th – Lancaster Santa Claus Parade 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


